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                                                                                      TO ALL PRI MEMBERS                                                                                            
Amersfoort - The Netherlands, April 2010
Subject: PRI General Meeting 2010 and International Road Safety Forum
Dear Members,

With great pleasure and also on behalf of our Romanian colleagues of the Asociatia Victimelor Accidentelor de Circulatie – AVAC Romania, I warmly invite you the General Meeting and the International Road Safety Forum.
The yearly PRI Events will take place from 26 to 29 May 2010 in Hotel Ramada Plaza, Bucharest – Romania.
Please find enclosed the general provisional programme of the PRI Annual Meetings and a Participation Form as well, which for organisational reasons we kindly ask you to return not later than 10th of May 2010 to: contact@lapri.info. 
Enclosed you will also find a “vote by proxi” form which you are kindly requested to fulfil in case you can not attend the General Meeting. 

AVAC has arranged a special delegate accommodation rate for a limited number of rooms at:
Ramada Bucharest Parc/Ramada Plaza Bucharest

Tel.: +40 (21) 549 23 92

Fax.: +40 (21) 549 23 99 / 319 87 73

Mobile: +40 747 50 74 26

Email: adina.ionita@ramadabucharestparc.ro 

Website: www.ramadabucharestparc.ro 

Rates per room/night:

-Single room €  120,-

-Double room € 135,-

Participants should make their hotel reservations directly to the hotel and if delegates wish to take advantage of the special rate, they are requested to book before 10th of May 2010.
Please indicate at your reservation: “2010 PRI Events”.
Contact person at the hotel is ms. Adina IONITA.

Regarding the visa regulations please know that Romania is an EU Member State. Visa procedures are similar to the EU countries. EU citizens may enter Romania with a valid ID card or passport only. Delegates from other countries need a visa and have to fulfil the procedures. If you need some assistance, please contact mr. Costin GRADINA directly. (e-mail: avac.ro@gmail.com, tel.: +40 744 431 982/+40 213 169 477).
Other relevant documents are under preparation and will be forwarded to you at the earliest.
If you any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
We look forward seeing you all in Bucharest and we remain.
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Yours sincerely.
La Prévention Routière Internationale - PRI

Joop Goos

President
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